Stanbridge Lower School PTFA Newsletter, January 2022

The PTFA would like to say a big thank you to everyone who supported the events last term. We
were really pleased with everything that went ahead and we hope the children had fun too. The
money that had been made from the Halloween disco and the harvest hot chocolate sale went
onto paying for the Christmas magic shows for each class, children’s Christmas raffle and
chocolate treat.

The money raised during the Carols at home time came in at £370.00 in total - thank you to
everyone who took part in the raffle and bought a hot drink, we hope the winners enjoyed their
hampers!

We are hoping the current funds will be used towards some school trips (fingers crossed these will
be going ahead - we desperately want them to!) and other projects. We will also continue to
support the wildlife garden.

We have some fundraisers in the pipeline including a Mother’s Day gifts sale, another
‘Bags2school’ collection and other ideas - details to be out soon.

Many thanks again for everyone’s continued support, all the money raised goes back into the

school and to the children and we look forward to organising some more events for everyone to
enjoy.

The PTFA



